Dear First Grade Families,
On Monday, February 20th there will be no school.  Enjoy your day!  On Wednesday, February 23rd we have our Peer to Peer field trip to the bowling alley.  Please make sure I have your permission slip back that went home in last week’s Friday Folder.  We will be having lunch at the bowling alley, so your child does not need a lunch on that day.  We are so excited for this trip!  
Homework:  For the next three weeks your child will be working on a non-fiction report at home.  In your child’s homework bag or Friday folder today is everything you need to know about the project.  I have even included a sample of a report on dinosaurs that we researched, and wrote here together in class.  It is my hope that this can be a fun family project that you can work on together while your child is learning!  Have fun and be creative.  Your child will be presenting their report to the class when it is returned.  There will be no math homework sheets during this time.  Books will continue to be changed and read every week.  Thank you!
KaBOOM!:  We are so excited to make some improvements to our playground this spring.  We are having a community dinner on Tuesday, March 7th at 6:00.  We will be presenting the upcoming improvements to the playground and explain the community build procedure.  We will be looking for volunteers to help with the build day in May.  We hope to see you at the dinner!    
[bookmark: _GoBack]Book it!:  Don’t forget to send in your Book it! calendars at the end of this month.  Your homework reading time counts towards the daily 20 minute goal.     Have a great week!  Mrs. Yetter


